
LION 
MONITORING

CONFLICT 
MITIGATION

FACILITIES & 
LOGISTICS

Help KopeLion protect the lions of 
Ngorongoro Conservation Area!

PLATINUM
USD 2,000

» Lion GPS collar 
refurbishment.

» GPS position 
transmission costs for 3 
lions

» Lion GPS collar 
refurbishment.

» GPS position 
transmission costs for 3 
lions

» Contribute to staff 
housing & garage 
development.

» Office equipment e.g. 
internet communication

» Contribute to staff 
housing & garage 
development.

» Office equipment e.g. 
internet communication

» Annual costs for one 
Ilchokuti

» Community Outreach 
expert quarterly costs

» Annual costs for one 
Ilchokuti

» Community Outreach 
expert quarterly costs

GOLD
USD 1,000

» Lion night survey 
equipment

» Lion Monitoring & 
Conflict Officer monthly 
costs

» Lion night survey 
equipment

» Lion Monitoring & 
Conflict Officer monthly 
costs

» Replacement set of 
tyres for one vehicle

» Laptop  & software

» Replacement set of 
tyres for one vehicle

» Laptop  & software

» Yearly wound 
treatments for livestock 
injured by carnivores.

» Lion telemetry 
equipment, e.g. 
antennas, receivers.

» Yearly wound 
treatments for livestock 
injured by carnivores.

» Lion telemetry 
equipment, e.g. 
antennas, receivers.

SILVER
USD 500

» One month monitoring 
of the Ndutu lions

» One month monitoring 
of the Ndutu lions

» Single vehicle service.

» Robust mobile phone 
for data collection

» Vehicle maintenance 
training course

» Single vehicle service.

» Robust mobile phone 
for data collection

» Vehicle maintenance 
training course

» Audio-visual equipment 
for community 
outreach.

» Mobile manyatta 
community meeting

» Audio-visual equipment 
for community 
outreach.

» Mobile manyatta 
community meeting

BRONZE
USD 150

» One day monitoring  of 
the Crater lions.

» Lion identification 
equipment & software.

» One day monitoring  of 
the Crater lions.

» Lion identification 
equipment & software.

» Equipment for staff 
field visits, e.g. tents.

» Phone operator 
monthly costs

» Equipment for staff 
field visits, e.g. tents.

» Phone operator 
monthly costs

» Field equipment, e.g. 
GPS, rucsacs

» Monthly Ilchokuti 
training.

» Field equipment, e.g. 
GPS, rucsacs

» Monthly Ilchokuti 
training.

TANZANITE
USD 3,500

» Lion GPS collar: receive progress updates!

» Ilchokuti training and capacity building

» Lion GPS collar: receive progress updates!

» Ilchokuti training and capacity building

GRANITE 
USD 0-150

A strong foundation is the key to creating long-term success

We appreciate every cent and will put it to good use.

A strong foundation is the key to creating long-term success

We appreciate every cent and will put it to good use.


